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Very much oppose SB 799, the Oregon Legislature has the idea that all landlords are 

wealthy and can afford to go along with delays put upon landlords in this legislative 

bill. A Bill that would prolong reattaining their legal property from a renter. Oregon 

Legislators are getting way out sink with what Oregonians want and have always 

been. Independent, hardworking, make it on your own Oregonians. Have you ever 

heard of hitting rock bottom before a person will attend to better their life.  

Instead Salem has began a free for all campaign, and intend to give away as much 

as possible of the taxpayers dollars, so Oregonians will have to pay to drive on roads, 

pay this fee and that permit, and pay for inspection this or fine that, while giving 

people a free ride. All started with Governwhiner Brown. Citizens pay taxes to make 

Oregon livable with the least interference from government as possible. Grant or fund 

every occupation under the sun, is nothing more than a transfer of wealth from 

citizens to corporations to fund projects that most corporations could fund 

themselves. Seems altruistic to most people that are left only with a tax bill and not 

much else but increased fees and fines, and limiting ability of people to be free by 

upping the stakes of criminality. For what? Legislature want unhappy residents, or the 

population to flee the restraints of Oregon's outrageous policies and laws? Or is the 

Legislative body so disconnected from everyday life of a citizens, just say, "oh that 

sounds good, let's do that, while effecting millions of people? 


